
Aatmeeya Bandhuvar  & Bhagini Pranaams

 We are pleased to share that by the grace of Bhagavan and the
blessings of elders, laced with good wishes and magnificent efforts
put in by all karyakarta Bandhus/Bhaginis, we have now reached the

first milestone of procuring the land for the Hindu school. The
formality of Land registration in the name of Hindu Education and

Cultural Centre (HEACC) is now complete.

Raising approximately 4.5 million dollars through direct
contributions/ loans from the community and like-minded

organisations is probably one of the biggest achievements of the
Hindu samaj in Australia to date.

We do have to overcome many more challenges to realise our dream
of welcoming students to an Independent Hindu  mainstream school.
However, this is an important milestone achieved through combined

efforts of a committed team.

We applaud & appreciate each and every member of this community
for the wonderful support extended during this challenging period,
wherein six temples are being built simultaneously in and around

Sydney.

Let us together, continue to motivate the wider community to
support this noble cause through regular monthly contributions,

donations and volunteering in the area of their choice and expertise,
as we are in the process of setting up different teams to work in

parallel focusing on important tasks that need to be accomplished
soon.

Congratulations to the entire Hindu Samaj as we have shown that
together we can achieve a feat that was only imagined, but not

achieved till now and we look forward to your continued support &
guidance in making this dream a reality- Jai Shree Ram -Team HEACC 


